
Avon Community Center Update 
The fall campaign for the Avon Community Center was very successful. We raised nearly 115,000 dollars bringing our 
total to nearly 500,000 dollars. Our goal is 1.7 million dollars. We continue to seek funds this year with a goal to start 
the building sometime next year if all goes well. Visit our web site at www.avoncommunitycenter.com for more  
details about donating. A big thank you to those that have donated.     

The Community Center will be more than a building, it is the community. 

*We offer DIRECT PAYMENT for utility bills for your convenience. If you are interested in signing up please 
fill in the form below and return to City Hall before the 13th for this billing period. 

 
I authorize the CITY OF AVON and the financial institution named below to initiate electronic entries to my checking account.  

This authority will remain in effect until I notify Avon City Hall and the bank in writing to cancel it in such time as to afford the 
financial institution a reasonable opportunity to act on it.  I can stop payment of any entry by notifying the Avon City Hall FIVE 
days before my account is charged. 
 
________________________________      _________________________________      _______________________________ 
(NAME OF FINANCIAL INSTITUTION)      (ROUTING NUMBER)         (ACCOUNT NUMBER) 
 
_______________________________________    __________________________________________________________ 
(NAME – PLEASE PRINT)    (PROPERTY ADDRESS – PLEASE PRINT) 
 
_______________________________________    __________________________ 
(EMAIL ADDRESS)            (PHONE NUMBER) 
         
___________________________________________________________   ______________________      
(SIGNATURE)                     (DATE) 
 
 

PAYMENTS ARE DEDUCTED FROM YOUR ACCOUNT THE THIRD THURSDAY OF THE MONTH DUE. 

***Check out the City of Avon website at cityofavonmn.com. Please sign up for news and alerts for the most up-to-
date information. CREDIT CARD PAYMENTS are available on our website via Paystar. Conveniently pay for your utility 

bills and building  permits. Sign up for an account with Paystar or proceed with a one time payment.*** 

CITY BUILDING PERMITS 

   Building or zoning permits are 

required for ALL projects including 

sheds, decks, signs, cement work, 

etc.  Please make sure that you 

submit your building permit/zoning 

application in enough time for it to 

be processed by Avon City Hall.  The Zoning Adminis-

trator and the Building Inspector both need to review 

the application and sign off on all projects.  

   There are NO over the counter (same day) permits.  

   Please plan accordingly as to when you will be 

starting your project.  Thank you. 

Amy Pease  - Zoning Administrator 

Amy.p@cityofavonmn.com  

REMINDER:  

Clear your sidewalks and  

hydrants 

It is the responsibility of property 

owners to clear the sidewalks adjacent to their  

property. Keep sidewalks and hydrants clear for 

emergency personnel and others! 
 

No parking on streets if there is  

2”or more of snow. 

PROHIBITED: 

1) All snow and ice not removed from public  

sidewalks 12 hours after the snow or other precipita-

tion causing the condition has ceased to fall; 

2) Placing snow on a public street after the  

snowplow has cleared the street. 

FROZEN SERVICE LINE PREVENTION 
If you have had a frozen water line in the past, the best prevention is to let a small stream of water run.  Test the cold water 
temperature by letting the water run until it is cold then check the temperature. A tap closest to where the water enters your 
house is best. The temperature should be around 45 degrees. If it drops below 40 degrees, there may be an impending freeze. 
The cost associated with running water will remain significantly cheaper than the cost associated with thawing the service lines. 

DISCLAIMER: It is the homeowner's responsibility to decide if it's necessary to run their tap water and to determine the dura-
tion of time needed. Contact or stop in to City Hall about a discount for residents who need to run water to prevent freezing.  
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